
2025-26 WACTC Cell Phone Policy 

 

 

Upon arrival, students will report to their program area and place their cell phone in their 

assigned cell phone holder.  The cell phone holder provides a key to lock their cell 

phone up during class time. Students are not permitted to have their cell phones out 

during class time. Violations of this policy shall result in progressive disciplinary action: 

● First offense -Device will be taken to the front office for the remainder of the day 

and may be picked up when a student is ready to leave school. 

● Second offense - Device will be taken to the front office and must be picked up 

by a parent/guardian. 

● Third offense - Device will be taken to the front office and a meeting will be set up 

and may/will result in the device to be left in the front office daily and/or dismissal 

from WACTC and return to the student's home school district. 

 

Parents may call the main office to reach their student.  Use of cell phones for legitimate 

educational purposes is permitted, but only under the direction of the student’s teacher 

and with approval from administration.  Parents/Guardians are responsible for retrieving 

confiscated cell phones during regular school hours. Such items will be stored securely 

in the Main Office.  Medical exemptions will occur with a physician’s note, stating why 

the student must keep possession of the phone and for what purpose. 

 


